
 

 

 

Freedom of Information Request:  Our Reference CTMUHB_508_23 
 

You asked:  
   

I'd like to make a request under the Freedom of Information Act for all of your 

entity's payments to suppliers over £25,000 for November 2020 to October 2023. 
  

As a minimum, please make sure to include the date, value and recipient of each 
transaction. Please also provide details on the procurement category of each 

transaction if you have it. 
  

Our response: 
 

NHS Wales Shared Services Partnership (NWSSP) will hold this information, as 
they manage our Accounts Payable function.  Therefore, you may wish to redirect 

your request to the Freedom of Information Team in NWSSP, who will be able to 
help you with your enquiry. Contact details are as follows:- 

shared.services@wales.nhs.uk 
 
 

https://nwssp.nhs.wales/
mailto:shared.services@wales.nhs.uk

